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Support for SB 1576, A Recreational Immunity Fix 

 

Dear Chair Kropf, Vice-Chairs Anderson and Wallan, and members of the committee: 

 

I am writing in support of SB 1576 to restore recreational immunity for public and 

private landowners. 

 

As a resident in Corvallis for the past 32 years, I’ve enjoyed hiking and running the 

many trails in and around the area on both public and private land and that are 

accessible through the good graces of the land owners. By protecting landowner 

immunity for this access, you are also protecting the healthy lifestyles and overall 

wellness of many thousands in our community. I’m confident this same story plays 

out across the state.  

 

For the betterment of all Oregon, please pass SB 1576A to restore recreational 

immunity for public and private landowners and to both improved and unimproved 

trails to keep our community trails open and keep trail improvement projects on track. 

 

Thank you. I appreciate your consideration of this testimony. 

 

Best regards, 

Todd Miller 

 


